
 

 

 

 

 

                                        

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

This week at WGPA … 
Term 3 – Monday 27 January 2025 

Dear families,  

Last week was another fabulous week at WGPA. Mr Moodie visited last week, 

and he enjoyed visiting each class. Mr Moodie stated in his report that ‘pupils’ 

levels of engagement and enthusiasm are consistently positive’ and stated 

that he is ‘very proud to be associated with the academy’. The children and 

staff look forward to his visits, we are incredibly lucky to be part of such a 

supportive Trust. 

Wheelchair sports have once again proven to be the highlight of many children’s 

week! Mr Thomas leads the sessions and clearly highlights the restrictions that 

day to day wheelchair users face, the respect that the children demonstrate 

radiates our vision and values.  

Next week is Mental Health Awareness week. In school children will be taking 

part in a range of activities in order to promote this important week, please do 

keep an eye on class dojo! The Pastoral Team are working hard to prepare a 

parent workshop, further details will follow shortly.  

We are incredibly fortunate to be working with Rob Dixon, from the Beehive, 

who frequently visits school with a tremendous amount of food donations. 

Please do feel free to help yourself, Rob is a wonderful man who loves to help 

and support our local community,  

Enjoy your week, 

Mrs Smyth 

 

 

Key diary dates: 

 

Week beginning 3rd February  

Mental Health Awareness Week  

 

Wednesday 5th February 

Year 6S First Aid Training  

Parent Mental Health Workshop 

 

Tuesday 11th February 

Safer Internet Day 

 

Wednesday 12th February 

Year 5/6D First Aid Training 

 

Thursday 13th February 

New Age Kurling Festival 

 

Friday 14th February 

Values Assembly 

PTFA Valentines Day Disco 

 

Friday 14th February 

Last day of Term 3 

 

Monday 24th February  

First day of Term 4 

 

Thursday 6th March 

World Book Day 

 

Thursday 27th March 

Quick sticks Tournament  

 

Tuesday 1st April and Wednesday 

2nd April 

Parent consultation meetings 

 

Friday 4th April 

Values Assembly 

Last day of Term 4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
On Friday we celebrated our 

amazing writers. These children 

entered a writing competition during 

their own time and have been 

chosen to become published authors. 

The book they will be featured in will 

be available to purchase. We are so 

proud of them all. - Y3/4 Team 

This term in Y3/4 our 

focus artist is Joseph 

Kengi. He painted 'The 

Mirror of Humanity' which 

is a picture we are trying 

to recreate. Today, we 

learnt how to do a colour 

wash and once we had 

practised in our books, we 

did an outline of our 

family and chose colours 

to represent them. I think 

you will agree that the 

pictures are impressive - 

Mrs Walledge 


